
Please be advised that significant availability issues are currently affecting broccoli supplies. The 
recent heat dome weather event accelerated the growth of multiple broccoli plantings 

simultaneously, resulting in a supply gap that is expected to persist for the next few weeks. As a 
result, broccoli is extremely limited and there are also quality concerns. We are actively 

monitoring the situation and will provide updates as necessary. We recommend planning 
accordingly and considering alternative options if possible. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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